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Dear Dirksen Courthouse Occupants:  
  
 An individual who was last in the Dirksen Courthouse yesterday, August 2, 2022, has 
tested positive for COVID-19.  This individual was on the 2nd, 12th, 15th, and 20th floors, and we 
understand was wearing a face covering and maintaining appropriate distancing while in the 
building. Other persons who had direct contact with this individual have been notified, and the 
General Services Administration will clean the impacted areas.  
 
 I know this all seems endless.  It does to me, too.  But we will get through this and we are 
doing so right now.  Please do your best to remain safe and healthy.     
 
      Yours truly, 
 
 
 
      Rebecca R. Pallmeyer 
      Chief District Judge  
        
 


